Minutes of the McDill Lake Protection and Rehabilitation District Third Quarterly and Annual Meeting
                                                  held at 5:30 PM September 10, 2020 at Koczikowski 

Board of Commissioners Present:  Krista Olson, Joe Blonigen, Mike Phillips and Marv Van Kekerix.
Minutes of the second Quarterly and 2019 Annual Meeting:  The Minutes of both meetings were available for review on the McDill sebsite.  Dr. Shaw moved to dispense with the reading of the Minutes from those meetings and they by approved as written.  The motion was seconded by Rick Beggs and approved by all of the Lake District members present.

Nomination and vote for new Member at Large Commissioner:  Krista nominated Joe Stenz as the new Member at Large Commissioner, replacing Gary Hurm.  She asked if there were any other nominations.  There were none, therefore ask we vote on Joe Senn, as a new commissioner for the next 3 years.  Mike Phillips moved that we dispense with the vote by paper ballot and vote by show of hands by the District Members present.  The motion was seconded by Rick Beggs and approved by all of the members present.  Krista then asked for a vote by show of hands approving Joe Senn as a Member at Large Commissioner.  The vote was unanimous by all 12 members present at the meeting.    

Recommendations for agenda items to the Annual meeting:  Rick Beggs asked that winter storage of the dump truck and painting of the second weed harvester be discussed in the remainder of the annual meeting.

General Information:  Krista reported that the DNR said the application for permit for the dredging project needed to be changed, because the area proposed to be dredged contained special habitat which could not be dredged.  GEI will making the change need to the application, removing the special habitat area.  Mike Phillips asked what is the latest estimate for the cost of dredging.  Krista said $850,000 was the most recent estimate for dredging, however that could be reduced with removal of the special habitat area from the proposed area to be dredged and if the dredging material could be used by the city and not requiring us to pay for trucking the material. 

The grant for purchase of automatic levelers to the McDill dam was approved.  The city of Stevens Point has put the automatic levers out for bid and is awaiting the results.

Remainder of the 2020 Annual Meeting:  It was decided that the remainder of the 2020 Annual Meeting be held online and by telephone at 6:30 PM on Tuesday October 13, 2020.  Krista will send out a notice to access the meeting online or by telephone. 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:49 PM.

Minutes respectfully submitted by Joe Blonigen, Secretary McDill Lake District.

